
Listener Interference Complaint Form

In the past few months, we've had reports of reception problems for our station from South Thurston 

County to Olympia. We believe with your help, we can do something about that. If you are experiencing 

interference while listening to Live 95 where it used to come in without issues, we want to know. Please 

complete the form below and email it to live95@live95.com, or click the submit button.  

By completing this form and returning it to Live 95, you understand that this information may be 

submitted to the Federal Communications Commission as proof that you listen to Live 95.

Name:

Email:

Phone Number:

Address, City, State, Zip Code:

Do you listen to Live 95? (Yes or No):  

Have you recently experienced interference while listening to Live 95? If possible, please list the 

approximate date(s) and location(s) where you have experienced the interference (e.g., home, work, 

your car).  Please provide as much detail as possible, such as the address, road, cross streets, etc. and the

date(s) when you’ve experienced this interference. Even if you only know a rough time frame, like a 

specific month or week, or an approximate area:

When you tune in to Live 95, do you hear programming instead of, or in addition to, ours, or a 

splatter/static sound?  If possible, please identify that programming.  Please include any identifiable 

information that you are able, such as call letters, type of programming that you hear, the name of any 

on-air personalities, etc.:  

Please list any additional information that you would like to share with us regarding the interference:  

Thank you for sharing with us!

Live 95 (KITI-FM)


